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MEMORANDUM FOR DIRRCTOR, PROGRAM B
SUBJECTY: Problems in Data Submissions and Exchanges

In recent months I have become conocerned Mt the
increase of inadequate respomses to requests for submission
of important data. Currently ocutstanding are the following

examples:
a. torl Review t

Progras B Quarterly Report for the first guarter .
of FY 1965 is now overdus. late submission of these reports
defeat the important objective of data currency.

b. Eugine Research and Dovolgggt

In a 24 June 1964 program approval mesorandum .
to your directorate, a statement was made with reapect to
- Engine Research and Development, "A preseantation by
directorate to (S)DARO is expected after initial negotiations
with the coatractor, at which tiwme we may be in a position
to establish a firm figure."

In a 14 August 1964 program approvel memorandum to
your directorate, a statement was made, "la a previous dis-

-cussion on this program, you asked tha t
be beld open, pending discussions with

would like to be informed as to the s A 0
and an estimate of wvhen the costs will be Iima .

To date, no presentations or memorands have been furnishe
which address the preceding points. On the other
As of 30 September 1964 Fund Status Report indicates

Delete ThisfZobligation against this account, with no stat
to the is for this obligationm. '

Also, in August s verbal request was made to your dtnu
for an approximate costing of a FY 1866 Engine RAD program
:::er assusptions developed by me. To date, mno response has

n made.
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C. OXCART Airborne EKlectronics g\um .

In a 14 August 1984 program approval
statement was sade, "The revised program approval i
less than your basic submissions, and is a general
than specific reduc t is requestsd that a revised
progran agaiasst 1 be submitted as soon as
possible.” To date} ised program has not beea received.
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sane 14 August asmorandum, A statemsat was

it is requested that a revised progras
against t 1 be submitted as scom as possible."
To date, the™ progran has not beea received.

Although your June-~-due quarterly report was sot received
until October, the initial submissios included data on (8)MRO
fund status as of 30 Jume a contract by project/task. However,
several days later, your oifice substituted a brochure which
deleted all of this contract funding data. This information
is required by the (S)NRO Comptroller, and I request that the
fund status by contract and by project task be resubmitted
immediately.

To reverse the undesirable tread indicated by the pre-
ceding illustratioas, 1 desire that (1) extisting and future
requests for data be complied with on a timely basis, (2) that
material now overduse as indicated be furanished as rapidly as
pmi.ble, and (3) that a positive cooperative relationship be
developed. :

Your personal interest is requested.
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BROCKWAY McMILLAN
Director
—-+£{8)Fatioaal Reconnmaissance 0ffice
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